Kenai Peninsula Borough
Office of the Borough Mayor

MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

FROM:  Charlie Pierce, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayo
DATE: February 2, 2021

RE: Appointment to the Nikiski Senior Service Area Board

Pursuant to KPB 16.70.070 | hereby submit my recommendation for
confirmation by the Assembly, of the following appointment to the Nikiski
Senior Service Area Board. The applicant is a registered voter and resides
within the service area to be represented. Attached for your review is the
request for appointment.

Appointment Board Seat Term Expires
Julie Ware A October, 2021

tachments: Request for Appointment Application
Verification of Residency Requirements






